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Comments: Greetings - E-bikes should be treated as motorized vehicles. The USFS is under no obligation to

provide additional opportunities for E-bike users.  There already are plenty of opportunities currently available on

motorized roads and trails. Illegal proliferation of user-built mountain bike trails is already a big problem on

National Forest lands and loosening restrictions on E-bikes will only make this worse. Just because a new toy is

developed, the USFS should not be obligated to provide unique opportunities for their use.  For example, if all-

terrain tanks become popular, should the USFS provide opportunities for their use?  I think not.  Please continue

to regulate E-bikes as motor vehicles.  Thanks, Greg


